
SOUTHGATE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
Daily Announcements  

   

 

 
 
Friday, May 16, 2025 
 

• Happy Fri-YAY!!! 
• The Gator Den is open at lunch for canteen items only.  
• Track & Field & Running Club runners meet in Mr. Seifert’s room, F3, after school. 
• Theatre Club meet today in Room A2 at lunch. 
• Mr. Orjala’s Zine (zeen) Club meet today in the art room at lunch. 
• Soccer for girls in Grades 6, 7 & 8 practice today after school from 3:15 to 4:15 p.m. 

 
 
 
Upcoming & Ongoing 

 
• The Southgate Talent Show is June 4 in the gym at 7 p.m. 
      There will be a concession and a bucket raffle. 
      Tickets will be $4 and will be available for those that wish to watch the show a few days before June 4 th. 
      Any groups or individuals that wish to be a talent for the show need to sign up with Ms. J next week. Please 

see her in the band room at the end of the day. Auditions will take place on Monday May 26th. If not enough 
acts sign up the talent show will be cancelled. 
 

• Woodshop students, if you’ve recently completed woodshop, could you please take a moment to go 
down to the shop at lunchtime and collect your graded projects from the finishing room. They’re really 
piling up there. If there is no name on your project, be sure to talk to Mr. Bryant before you leave so he can 
get your mark. Thank you from Mr. Bryant. 

• Jean Up BC Children’s Hospital Fundraiser started this week (Wed, May 14) and runs until Friday, May 
30 at 11 a.m. You can donate by giving cash to your homeroom teacher or you can donate directly online. 
Check out the Southgate Facebook page for the link. Donations go to the BC Children’s Hospital. Our 
school goal this year is $1500.  Easy Win! Go get ‘em, Gators! We got this. 

• Mrs. Pickering’s class is hosting a SPRING BAKE SALE!  Next week, on Wednesday (May 21) in the main 
foyer during activity time. They will have delicious, decadent desserts for sale!  Bring cash for a sweet treat. 

• Reminder that Gator Den Cards expire at the end of the school year.  
• Southgate’s Annual Talent Show will be on Wednesday, June 4th at 7 p.m.  We are looking for dance 

groups, singers, musicians, etc. There will auditions for the show on Monday, May 26 in the band room 
beginning at 3 p.m. Students will be coming to classes in the next few days to give out more information. 

• On Monday, May 19, there is NO SCHOOL as it is Victoria Day ... 
o but the next day back on Tuesday (May 20) Spirit Week begins at Southgate!  Tuesday is, 

“Anything but a Backpack Day”.  Wednesday is “Jersey Day”. Thursday is “Twin Day”.  Friday is 
“Pajama Day”. If you decide to participate, come to Mrs. Kay’s outside door at lunch each day to 
put your name in for a prize. 

 
These announcements and more can be found on our Southgate School website and are emailed to teachers 
every morning.      https://www.sd72.bc.ca/southgate 

https://www.sd72.bc.ca/southgate

